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Recommendation for Guidance Executive 
Background information
Guideline issue date: 2012 
2-year review: 2014
NCC: National Clinical Guideline Centre
2-year surveillance review

1. The Evidence Update on CG138: Patient experience (expected publication date: 18 February 2014) was used as the primary source of evidence for this surveillance review (search dates: May 2011 – August 2013). Feedback on the surveillance review proposal for the guideline was obtained from the Chair of the Evidence Update Advisory Group.

2. The Evidence Update indicates that there is currently insufficient new evidence to invalidate the guideline recommendations. A summary of the evidence is provided in the Evidence Update.
3. The Chair of the Evidence Update Advisory Group (who was also Chair of the Guideline Development Group) felt that CG138 Patient experience is up-to-date and that the new evidence would not change the guideline recommendations.
On-going Research
4. Not applicable.
Anti-discrimination and equalities considerations

5. None identified.
Implications for other NICE programmes

6. None identified.
Conclusion

7. Through the surveillance review of CG138, no new evidence which may potentially change the direction of guideline recommendations was identified. 
Surveillance recommendation
8. GE is asked to consider the proposal to not update the guideline at this time. GE are asked to note that as a 2-year surveillance review this ‘no to update’ proposal will not be consulted on.
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